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Applications available for Falls City Education Foundation scholarships

(KLZA)-- The Falls City Educational Foundation is pleased to announce that they
are offering 27 scholarships worth $44,400 for Falls City High School Seniors who
will be attending colleges and trade schools during the 2024-2025 academic year.

The Foundation will also be offering two scholarships to past Falls City High
graduates.

The Governor A. J. Weaver Family Scholarship of $1,400 is for a past graduate of
Falls City High who is currently attending a four-year college or university and
who will be a sophomore, juniors or senior in 2024 having declared a Major of
Music, Photography, Animal Husbandry, Journalism, Library Science, Political
Science, Civil Engineering, or Prelaw.

The Betty Schawang Memorial Scholarship of $600 is for a past graduate of Falls
City High School who will be entering their Sophomore, Junior, or Senior year in
a 4-year College or University and having at least a 3.0 Cumulative GPA in
College classes. A preference will be given to those applicants pursuing an
Agricultural oriented career field.

Scholarship Notices and Applications for all scholarships offered by the Falls
City Educational Foundation are available online at the Falls City Public Schools,
High School Guidance web site: www.fctigers.org/page/scholarships

Applications for all Scholarships are due by March 25, 2024
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